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NEWS RELEASE 
 
For Immediate Release – Sunday, February 16, 2020 

 

Town of Lake Tomahawk- On Friday, February 14, 2020 at approximately 6:09 p.m., the Oneida County 

Sheriff’s Office received a 911 call of  a south bound vehicle that had struck several parked vehicles along 

HWY 47.  A total of 13 vehicles were struck, and they were all unoccupied.  The vehicles were struck between 

Choate Blvd and Violet Dr.   

 

Upon investigation of the incident the operator of the suspect vehicle, a 2017 Dodge Ram pickup, was 

identified as 52 year old Robert Allan Johnson of Thunder Bay, Ontario. Johnson was issued citations for 

Reckless Endangering Safety With A Motor Vehicle, Hit And Run Unattended Vehicle, Failure To Keep 

Vehicle Under Control, Inattentive Driving, Unsafe Lane Deviation, Disorderly Conduct With A Motor 

Vehicle, and Operating A Motor Vehicle Under the Influence.  Johnson was also arrested for Felony 2nd 

Degree Recklessly Endangering Safety. 

 

Johnson posted a $7,166.80 bond and was released from custody on Saturday, February 15, 2020 with an 

initial appearance scheduled for Monday, February 17, 2020 at 1:15pm.  

 

The Oneida County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by the following:  Lake Tomahawk Fire Department, 

Minocqua Fire Department, Oneida County EMS, and the Woodruff Police Department.  

 

Any additional questions can be directed towards Captain Tyler Young at – 715-361-5137 (desk) 

           715-490-1454 (cell) 

 

**END** 

 


